Ad Hoc Committee on Updating Alateen Guidelines and Requirements

We have been having a discussion about the age limits of our NYNAC Conference which will be coming up in October. We need to keep this conversation going both about the youngest age able to attend but also about the oldest "teenage" age to be allowed to attend. We will be having a meeting after the AWSC meeting this Friday night. Through the use of this program we hope to be able to talk to each other and reason things out. As always any interested parties are invited to participate.

Lynda S. Chairperson Ad-Hoc Committee AGR